-----Original Message-----
From: Christine Rogan 
Sent: 27 April 2010 12:42 p.m.
To: fannz
Subject: Opportunities for action

           Fetal Alcohol Network New Zealand

Kia ora FANNZ

The Law Commission report will be released later today following their extensive research and public consultation on ‘Alcohol in our Lives: Curbing the Harm’.  The 500 + report will set out an integrated package of recommendations for the Government to follow in order to effectively reduce alcohol related harm in our communities. Details of the Law Commission report will be available shortly on  the Law Commission website http://www.lawcom.govt.nz/   

Arguments for and against are swirling around in the media and we want to ensure the people who are concerned about the primary and second hand impact of New Zealand’s liberal alcohol laws are able to have a say and get behind efforts to strengthen the law.   

For ways to engage, check out the announcements below  - including the launch of  “Its Our Turn to Shout” www.ourturn2shout.org.nz  an initiative between Alcohol Healthwatch and the New Zealand Drug Foundation to encourage and support communities.

Best wishes

Christine Rogan

Alcohol Healthwatch

Whakatupato Waipiro

PO Box 99407

Newmarket

Auckland 1149, New Zealand

64 9 520 7037

christine@ahw.org.nz

fannz@ahw.org.nz

www.fan.org.nz

www.ahw.org.nz

√ √ √ √ √ √ √ √ √ √ √ √

Meet the Neighbours Invitation

A 2nd Meet the Neighbours (for dinner) event is coming up, 6.30-8.30pm Thursday 29th April Oranga Community Centre, Keirick Room, 52c Waitangi Road, (Ferguson Park), Oranga Auckland.  

The Law Commission’s report due out tomorrow will be a hot topic.  Please phone Roanne 09 5207039, or email roanne@ahw.org.nz  to advise if you wish to attend.  

√ √ √ √ √ √ √ √ √ √ √ √

Otara Community Invitation 

Otara Health Inc and Otara Community Board  invite you to the presentation of Alcohol in Our Lives: Curbing the Harm
The Law Commission’s final report on the sale and supply of alcohol in New Zealand,  5 May 2010, 2.30pm to 4.00pm, Otara Music and Arts Centre, Cnr Newbury Street & Bairds Rd, Otara Manukau City.

√ √ √ √ √ √ √ √ √ √ √ √

It’s our turn to shout 

Community groups and individuals concerned about alcohol related harm are encouraged to get active around changes to our liquor laws by joining up to a brand new initiative called Its our turn to shout.  The Government will be publicly releasing of the Law Commission's final report of its review of New Zealand liquor laws on 27 April. They will then work on legislation in response to the report. This is the first significant opportunity in 20 years for individuals and communities to have their say about what sort of alcohol laws will better serve all our interests and reduce alcohol-related harm. 

Getting involved

We need your participation to make It's our turn to shout as effective as possible. We'd also really appreciate your help to reach a wide audience with information about Shout.

Here are some things you can do.

1. People can sign up to the It's our turn to shout mailing list at www.surveymonkey.com/s/alrmailinglist. At the sign up page there is also an option for you to tell us how you would like to get involved. If you've already joined you may want to go back and sign up again to tell us more about you.

2. Disseminate the information we send you through your newsletters, noticeboards etc to encourage your stakeholders and communities to have their say. 

3. Contribute by writing opinion pieces in your area of expertise or short entries for the blog. 

4. Help co-ordinate events held in your area. These events will be designed to raise public awareness about alcohol issues. 

5. Help us locate personalities in your area we could profile in local papers to emphasise positive messages about alcohol law reform (e.g. stories from youth alcohol workers, publicans in favour of stricter licensing etc). 

6. Actively participate in our online activities by: 

· commenting on the blog (www.ourturn2shout.org.nz)   

· following ourturn2shout on Twitter (www.twitter.com/ourturn2shout)   

· becoming a fan and regularly contributing to our Facebook page: It's our turn to shout (either by posting comments or by starting/joining discussions) 

· Informing your networks and stakeholders about these online activities and encouraging them to participate.

Thanks for getting involved and for helping make a positive difference.

Rob Zorn for...

Alcohol Healthwatch and the NZ Drug Foundation 

√ √ √ √ √ √ √ √ √ √ √ √

